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Spring is finally here!!! We are thrilled to share some exciting news {
and events happening at Marizetta Kerry Child Development [/
Center.

This month, we celebrate the Week of the Child, April 7-11, 2025, a

time to recognize the joy, creativity, and boundless potential of

every child. Let's take a moment to appreciate the laughter,

wonder, and innocence they bring into our lives.

With Easter just around the corner, it’s also a time of renewal,

hope, and togetherness. Whether it's through fun traditions like

Easter egg hunts  «, special family moments, or reflecting on

new beginnings, may this season bring joy and warmth to all.

Marizetta Kerry Child Development Center will celebrate its annual
Easter Egg Hunt on Friday, April 1" (PreK students) and Thursday,

April 7" (€DC):

We appreciate your continued support and partnership in making
Marizetta Kerry Child Development Center a great place for our

students to learn and grow.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Carmen
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We started the month with Week of the
Young Child (April 7-11), celebrating the
importance of early learning through fun,
engaging activities. The excitement
continues with our upcoming Easter Egg

Hunts—Pre-K on April 11 and CDC on April 17.

We're looking forward to even more smiles,
learning, and memories throughout the rest
of the month at Marizetta Kerry Child

Development Center.

APR]
BIRTHDAYS

Tyrin - April 4 (School Age)
Honor - April 6 (Infant)
Maverick - April 11 (Toddler)
Phoenix - April 11 (Toddler)
Nasim - April 18 (NC Pre-K 5)
Nathan - April 18 (NC Pre-K 2)
Nataly - April 18 (Toddler)
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